
COMMENTS
ON

HB 2867 

HOUSE COMMITTEE ON HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES
February 23, 2004

Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee:

The Kansas Insurance Department has carefully reviewed HB 2867.  Although
many procedural questions remain concerning implementation of the proposed
medical review panel, the Kansas Insurance Department stands ready to do its
part should the will of the legislature dictate passage of the bill.

Jerry Wells
Director of Governmental Affairs
Kansas Insurance Department
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